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‘Let knowledge be 

grounded in faith’ 

18th October 2019 

Fabulous Freckleton’s 

NEWS OF THE WEEK 
  @Freckleton_CE        freckletonceprimary    www.freckleton.lancs.sch.uk  

Dates for your Diary 
Friday 18th October 3.30pm School closes for the half-term holiday 

Monday 28th October INSET Day 2 - School and Extended Services (Wraparound & 

Freckles) closed  

Tuesday 29th October  

8.55am (doors open at 8.45am) School opens for the second half of the Autumn Term; Please 

remember the school day for all primary aged classes is now 8.55am to 3.30pm Thank you. 

9am Parent Forum, first meeting of the year and we hope to see you there.  

Wednesday 30th October to Friday 1st November Year 6 Robinwood Residential 

Thursday 31st October Year 5 Trip to Pizza Express (morning only) 

Week beginning Monday 4th November Parliament Week 

Friday 8th November 2.30pm Year 5 Class Assembly: Our trip to London and the Houses of 

Parliament 

Tuesday 12th November 9.30am School Eucharist Service at Holy Trinity Church, all welcome 

Friday 15th November Children in Need Coffee Afternoon, details to follow 

Friday 22nd November 2.45pm Year 6 Robinwood Assembly 

Friday 29th November 3pm Celebration Assembly including Year 4 Performance Poetry 

Friday 6th December 3.30-5.30pm PTFA Christmas Fair  

Lunchtime 

Stars 

Infants: Aadya Ainlod 

Juniors: Ellie Pearson-Rhymes 

100 Club You need to be in it to win it! 

Please collect your forms and return your 

subscriptions to the School Office 

Film Club Afternoon  Aladdin raised £295  

Thank you for your support 
A message from Lancashire County Council: 

 

APPLYING FOR SCHOOL PLACES FOR SEPTEMBER 2020 
 

For Lancashire resident families who will require a primary or secondary 

school place in September 2020 the means of application is via Lancashire’s online 

system at: www.lancashire.gov.uk then search school admissions. 

Secondary School 

Admissions 
 

Parents of Year 6 children 

should complete their 

‘Secondary Application Forms’ online. 

Please can I remind parents that the 

closing date for applications is 

Wednesday 31st October 2019;  

Thank you 

Primary School Admissions 

September 2020 
If your child has a 4th birthday between 1st 

September 2019 and 31st August 2020 they will 

be due to start school with us in September 

2020  and parents will need to apply for a place by completing 

their ‘Primary Application Forms’ online.  

Please make a note of our Open Evening: 
Thursday 17th October 10.30-11.30am or 6-7pm 

Come along and see us in action! 

Lancashire Catering are looking for 
a support staff member for our 

school kitchen, please contact Mrs 
Hogarth if you want any further 
information on 01772 632289 

Judo Education  
Carl from Judo Education gave a superb 

demonstration to our children in Year 2 and the 

Juniors last week. We now need 5 more children to 

sign up fr this before school club in order that it can 

take place.  Please let the office 

know if your child would like a place, 

£25 for 5 sessions.  Thank you 

http://www.freckleton.lancs.sch.uk/
http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/


HARVEST 2019 
Thank you for 

supporting the Fylde 

Food Bank with your donations 

of tinned and dried goods so we 

can support those who need it 

most in our community. 

 

'Truly I tell you, whatever 

you did for one of the 

least of these brothers and 

sisters of mine, you did for 

me.' Matthew 25:40 
 

£143.10 was raised 

for Amazing Grace, thank you! 

IMPORTANT – PLEASE NOTE 
School timings from after the October half-term holiday 

Please remember the school day for all primary aged 

classes will be 8.55am to 3.30pm, doors will 

open at 8.45am and close at 8. 55am. Any 

child arriving after this will need to be ‘signed 

in’ by the adult dropping them off, as late at 

the main school office.   

Thank you in advance for your co-operation 

Polite Note:  If your child brings a packed lunch which includes a yoghurt or jelly, please 

ensure you provide a spoon for your child to eat it with.  Also a number of children are not 

bringing a drink to have with their packed lunch, please can you also provide a drink as 

part of the packed lunch. Thank you 
 

Headteacher Mini Mention   

Well done to William & Leighton 

in the Reception Class; Emelia, 

Amy, Penny, Sam & Emily in 

Year 2 and Geetank, Oliver &  

Emmie in Year 4 

Please remember in this 

autumnal weather all 

children need coats in school and it should be 

labelled with your child’s name. Thank you 

House Point Totals for this week! 

 

Balderstone 

187 
 

Hillock 

261 

 

Marsh 

263 

 

Naze 

143 

Freckleton’s Shining Stars  
‘Shine like stars in the world’ Philippians 2:15 

Freckles Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

        
Marshall 

Gallagher 
Riley O’Neill 

Ethan-Bailey 

Adams 

Abigail Perry-

Jasonova 

Jordan 

Heathcote 

Phoebe 

Newsome 
Ava Fiddler Edward Morris 

 


